
 

 

 7th February 2025 
 

 
Grenfell Tower Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,   
 
I’m sure you will all be aware of the recent announcements being made about the future of Grenfell Tower. These 
will be particularly difficult announcements to hear for some members of our community, and will, at the very least, 
be raising questions for many of you. 
 
I wanted to write today, to reassure all parents that our priority at KAA will always be the welfare of our 
students and our staff. We have always worked closely with the Grenfell Site Management team, supported by 
central government, to ensure that any works on Grenfell Tower have minimal disruption to KAA and to your 
child’s education, and will continue to do so. 
 
Going forward, we will continue to ensure we have the resources in place to fully support our students and to make 
sure their education progresses in the way it should; and that we continue to do the best by them and our wider 
community. 
 
As plans for the tower and the site unfold, we will continue to keep parents updated and inform you of any 
important information. 
 
The strength and resilience of our KAA students and of the wider KAA community has been remarkable over the 
last seven and a half years, and has been an inspiration to so many. I am confident that we will continue to see this 
over the coming period.  
 
As always, if you do have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me in the usual way: 
info@kaa.org.uk. 
 
With best wishes, 

 
Anna Jordan 
Principal 
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